From:

NONA SAFRA

To: Subject: Rep. Zack Fields Yes on HB137

Date:

Monday, March 29, 2021 11:18:24 PM

I support HB 137.

Thank you!

Nona Safra Homer, AK 907-299-1908 nonasaf@aol.com

Sent from my iPad

From:

Ken Castner

To:

Rep. Zack Fields

Cc:

Rep. Sarah Vance; Robert Dumouchel

Subject:

Support for HB 137

Date:

Tuesday, March 30, 2021 10:16:10 AM

## Dear Representative Fields:

Thank you for introducing HB 137 which would at least require some public process before closing a State agency that greases the wheels of the economies of the many towns and villages of the lower Kenai Peninsula. Unfortunately, and perhaps in retaliation for the bill, our local DMV office was closed last Friday. What a mess! There is no cost savings for this closure - it is my understanding that Homer always posted a healthy profit for the State of Alaska. Thank you.

Ken Castner, Mayor City of Homer From: Herb Ratcliff < herbtr@gmail.com > Sent: Sunday, April 4, 2021 2:44 PM

To: Rep. Zack Fields < Rep. Zack Fields@akleg.gov>

Subject: HB 137

## Please ask the state affairs committee to VOTE YES ON HB 137

Herb

From: MollyB < Mdenum@protonmail.com > Sent: Saturday, April 3, 2021 6:17:26 PM

To: Rep. Zack Fields < Rep.Zack.Fields@akleg.gov >

Subject: HB 137

Dear Rep. Fields

I support and hope you pass HB 137.

Thank you, Molly FNSB